
Submitter: Erik Olson 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Climate, Energy, and 
Environment 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

HB2738 

I would like to have a NO!! vote on this bill. I have been going to races for 40+ years 

(as i'm turning 50 in june) to this track and have no symptoms from lead. They have 

races that bring millions to the community and Car Shows that collect thousands of 

dollars for Charity. Non of those cars have Lead fuel in them.  Please stop this attack 

on this Racing Facility and let it benefit the community for years to come. Lets also 

keep this track to lessin the street racing from getting worse than it is now. 

 

Thank you for your time on consideration 


